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20th January, 1919.

Dear S8Sirs,

Reverting to your letter of the lﬁtﬁ
October last relative to the Yotor Vessel ®*LUTONA* I shall
be obliged if you will kindly let me know whether this
Vessel is still in the Bervice of the Government.
I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

. Messrs.James Pollock, Sons & Co, Lid.,

3, Lloyd's Avenue,
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